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6th Grade Math students reviewed 

their knowledge of operations with 

decimals, including addition, subtraction, 

and multiplication. The students had the 

opportunity to review the operations as a 

whole class and then independently. We 

also went over when the decimal has to be 

lined up and when it does not. The 

students then spent time engaging in an 

activity called “Out to lunch” where they 

had the used a menu to not only calculate 

the total bill, but also include tax and tip. 

The students worked in partners to 

complete this activity and did a great job 

using their operations with decimals. 

Excellent job 6th grade students keep 

working hard! 

 

8th Grade Math students spent the 

beginning of the week reviewing their 

knowledge of the Real Number System. 

For the remainder of the week, the 

students learned new content that 

related to these types of numbers such 

as approximating non-perfect squares and 

solving equations using square roots and 

cube roots. Great job 8th grade students, 

keep up the great work! 
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Week of September 23: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Tuesday, 9/24: 

7th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 1.1 -1.5) 

 

Wednesday, 9/25: 

Algebra 1 

(Topics 2.3 – 2.5) 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 1.1 – 1.4) 

 

Thursday, 9/26: 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 1.6, 1.7, 1.9) 
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